
Std 5 Field Trip – Egmore Museum 

The students of Standard 5 went on a field trip to the Government Museum 
in Egmore on February 8th, 2024, along with teachers and parent volunteers. The 
museum's collection included artifacts, numismatics, zoological specimens, 
sculptures, paintings, and manuscripts that shaped history. Over 300 specimens 
of animals, including mammals, birds, and reptiles, caught the students' curiosity 
and excitement. 

The visit to the museum sparked their curiosity and kindled their interest to 
learn fascinating details. They were awestruck to learn how the world changes 
over time and why. Their excitement grew as they saw objects they hadn't seen 
before, and they began to take notes about the display, which inspired them to 
learn more about history, art, and nature. An animated movie about animals was 
shown in an air-conditioned 3D theater, where children had the chance to feel 
like they were in the middle of a wild animal habitat. The experience was 
extensive and it has stimulated interest in learning. 

The trip gave them a wonderful opportunity to learn about life skills such as 
sharing, togetherness, public behavior and forgiveness. 

   



   

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


